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Had to repair the dry sprinkler system, and a bad compression switch on pump that controls system.  

Repairs were made to leaking sprinkler pipes and frozen HVAC condenser lines above ceiling in 

Mountain Top and Bethel dorms.   Two plumbing roof boots were leaking and were repaired by the 

roofing contractor.   

Tony Fisher and I dug a trench and installed 1” conduit so that he can run communications cable to the 

White House.  Tony and a co-worker will run the line next weekend.  We will now have internet in the 

White House for our spirituals to use. 

We will also be mounting a donated 55-inch flat screen tv to the front wall of the dining room and will 

run cables so that it can be used for Chrysalis Candlelight and closings.  We will now be able to display   

song lyrics for those events and announcements during meals. 

Northwest GA Walk to Emmaus had to postpone their men’s and women’s weekends that were the last 

weekend in September and the first weekend of this month.   Loss of rental income is approximately 

$8000.00. 

Rentals have gone well and have not heard of any illness after the weekends.   

 

Submitted by Eric Glick 

 

 

 


